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Welcome to the new and updated Braybrook newsletter.  Thanks for your feedback and com-

ments—hopefully you will see some changes!  Going forwards, the newsletter will provide you 

with updates on the school, our achievement winners, and diary dates (with more information to 

follow for each event closer to the time). 

Reception/KS1 trip to Hamerton: Reception and KS1 had a wonderful trip to 

Hamerton this term.  Despite mixed weather, they were impeccably well be-

haved and had a wonderful time! The writing they have done since returning 

to school has been brilliant! 

Y4 Trip to Nene Park: Y4 had a great day at Ne-

ne Park this week.  They were able to take part in pond dipping, a 

field study, a river investigation linked to currents, and map work.  

The children were brilliant and a credit to the school. 

Sporting events: It has been fantastic to have been able to take children to a 

number of sporting events this term.  Well done to the football team who 

travelled to Elton for a league match.  Despite a tough match, the team stuck 

together and played really well.  It was also great to take our first team to a 

YDP Netball tournament this week, with Kenzo being picked out for a special 

award! 

World Book Day: World Book Day was a huge success. Thank you to all the parents who came to 

share stories with us.  The children thoroughly enjoyed reading stories, dressing up and taking part 

in competitions. 

PTA: A huge thanks to the PTA for running events this term,  They raised £376.93 from the Valen-

tines Disco, £158.08 selling Wonka bars and £197.84 at the Mother’s Day afternoon teas. Thank 

you to all who supported these events. 

Staffing: A huge thank you to Ms Vasey who has now finished at Braybrook.  She joined for the au-

tumn term but stayed on to help Year 5 throughout the spring term and we are really grateful for 

her help and support.  We are looking forward to welcoming Mr Redhead in from the summer 

term, who will be teaching permanently at Braybrook.  He thoroughly enjoyed meeting the chil-

dren this week and we hope the children are looking forward to working with him. 

We hope you all have a wonderful Easter holiday and are looking forward to seeing all the children 

back at school on Monday 15th April.  Mr Gross and the Braybrook team 



Achievement award winners 

22.3.24 

Year 1 Ebony 

Year 2 Charlotte 

Year 3 Teddy-Oscar 

Year 4 Alexis 

Year 5 Yusuf 

Year 6 Layla 

Braybrook Achievement Cup 

winner 

Aaron Y2 

Braybrook Brilliant  

Behaviour award 

Natan Y5 

Weekly attendance winner 

Whole school attendance is  

currently….95.5% 

1st Y5 99.8% 

2nd Reception 98.7% 

3rd Y2 96.7% 

= Y3 96.7% 

4th Y1 96.2% 

5th Y4 95.5% 

6th Y6 93.3$ 

Reading 

Well done to our reading com-

petition winners… 

Year 1 and Year 6 

 

 

 

 

They thoroughly enjoyed their 

ice-cream parties! 



April 

Monday 15th April: return to school 

May 

Monday 6th: Bank Holiday May day (No School)  

Monday 13th-Thursday 16th: Year 6 SATS  

Monday 27th-Friday 31st: May Half Term  

June 

Monday 3rd: Children back to school  

Thursday 6th: Class photos 

Friday 14th & Monday 17th: Father’s Day PTA events 

July 

Thursday 4th: Sports Day (R/KS1 am & KS2 pm) 

Monday 8th-Wednesday 10th: Y6 residential (Grafham 

Water) 

Thursday 11th: PTA Summer Fayre (after school) 

Tuesday 16th: Year 6 leavers’ celebration (with parents) 

Thursday 18th: Year 6 leavers’ party (after school) 

Friday 19th: Reward Day and last day of term 


